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An Update From Co-Presidents
Kay Reed and Linda Simmons

Like the rest of the world, AAUW has been greatly affected by the COVID-19 pandemic.
We hope you are all staying home, staying safe and staying well!

The AAUW Boise Area Branch board has unanimously agreed to cancel the May in-person
branch board meeting, May general meeting and spring fundraiser. We also recommend
that all other AAUW activities be suspended until it is safe to be out and about ... and
together.

There will be no May branch newsletter.

We have been notified by Boise State University that the Washington Mandela Institute
activities planned for summer 2020 have been postponed by the U.S. State Department
until 2021.

May 19 Primary Election Information:

« All registered voters will be mailed an absentee ballot request form, if they haven't
already requested one.

« The request form must be filled out and returned to the county clerk’s office by May
19.

« A ballot will be mailed to each requestor. The completed ballot must be mailed back
to the county clerk’s office by June 2.

The new branch officers will assume their leadership roles effective July 1, 2020. They will
be working through the summer to prepare for AAUW’s 2020-2021 year.

Hopefully we will be having our annual branch Summer Picnic. Stay tuned for information!

Please mark your calendars for the following meeting dates in 2020-2021:
Tuesday, September 8 @ 5:00 pm
Wednesday, October 14 @ 5:00 pm
Wednesday, November 11 @ 5:00 pm


https://boise-id.aauw.net/
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Saturday, December 5 @ 11:00 am
Wednesday, January 13 @ 11:00 am
Wednesday, February 10 @ 11:00 am
Wednesday, March 10 @ 5:00 pm
Wednesday, April 13 @ 5:00 pm
Saturday, May 15 @ 11:00 am

Thanks so much for your attendance, interest and activity during the 2019-2020 business
year.

We’'re looking forward to seeing you again ... hopefully sooner than later!

If you have any questions, comments or concerns, please feel free to contact us!

Kay, 208-830-4452, kay1951reed@gmail.com
Linda, 208-859-5299, |simm83713@aol.com
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